
Regarding SCR 4006

February 5th 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

I spent many summers in North Dakota visiting family, as my dad grew up on a farm
near Bismarck. I love the wild country there and know it is a special place and its land 
and animals are a big part of that. This obviously includes the wild horses in the park.

North Dakotans and people across the country want these horses protected. SCR 4006 
will encourage the U.S. Congress to recognize and act on this broad support by passing 
federal legislation that ensures the TRNP wild horses are protected.

Please help these wild creatures live their lives in peace and freedom.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Hintz.


